January 2020
Dear Parent/Career  
I am writing to inform you with details of a Lessons from Auschwitz (LFA) Project that is being offered to Sixth Form History students. This project is run by the Holocaust Educational Trust and involves a one-day visit to the former Nazi concentration and death camp Auschwitz-Birkenau which is situated in Poland. 

Our school is eligible to send two of our students on the LFA Project. Participants will be selected at random from interested Year 12 and Year 13 A-Level History students.
The LFA Project is made up of four parts. All parts are compulsory.
· Orientation seminar – Tuesday 13th February, 3:00-7:00pm, London 
(CCT Venues – Smithfield)
A half-day seminar where participants discuss pre-war Jewish life, hear first hand testimony from a Holocaust survivor and discuss the unique issues of preparing for a Holocaust-related site visit. Participants will also have the opportunity to meet their group and their trained LFA educator.
· One-day visit to Poland – Tuesday 25th February, from Gatwick Airport

Participants tour authentic sites and museum exhibits with both a local guide and a trained LFA educator who leads group discussions. 

· Follow-up seminar – Sunday 1st March, 1:00-4:30pm, London 
(CCT Venues - Docklands)
A half-day seminar for participants to reflect on the visit, explore the contemporary relevance of the lessons of the Holocaust and devise practical ideas for passing on these lessons to their school and local community.

· Next Steps 
Participants become “Ambassadors” for the LFA Project by completing a project of their choosing aimed at disseminating in their schools and communities the lessons they have learned. 

Participating students will need to make their own way to and from seminars in London and Gatwick airport on the day of the trip itself. The trip to Poland is long and demanding, with check in at 05.00am and return at 10:55pm. 
Students will be met at check-in by Holocaust Educational Trust staff and join a group of students made up from school across the South London region. Please note that they will not be accompanied by Carshalton High School For Girls staff at any stage of the visit or other seminars.
The LFA Project team are highly experienced in dealing with the pastoral needs of students, and each group is lead by a trained LFA educator who is happy to provide advice and support to students throughout all parts of the Project. I will also be available for the students to speak to throughout the course.
The cost of participation in the Lessons From Auschwitz Project is £62.00, which will be payable through Parentpay. If you would like your daughter to be considered for this project please could you return the slip to me below. If your daughter is selected to take part I will be in touch directly.
Kind regards,
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Mr Sambrook

Assistant Headteacher

Please return to Mr Sambrook by Friday 17th January 2020

LESSONS FROM AUSHWITZ (LFA) PROJECT 2020
Name: __________________________________________________

I would like my daughter to be considered for participation in the Lessons From Auschwitz Project. 

Signed: ___________________________________________
Date: __________
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